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Call for National Awards and Mastership Nominations 
- Help ACP Recognize Excellence in Internal Medicine! 
What's New for 2022 

 The criteria for obtaining Mastership has been updated 
with more emphasis placed on ACP involvement. 

 The Nicholas E. Davies Memorial Scholar Award for Scholarly Activities in the Humanities and History of 
Medicine no longer includes a lecture component. 

 A new award has been established. The ACP Award for Outstanding Contributions to Improving Well-
being and Professional Fulfillment in Internal Medicine recognizes an individual who has helped the 
profession of medicine through improving the practice and/or training environments, advocating for 
systems changes, fostering communities of well-being, and assisting others in addressing their personal 
well-being. The awardee has had a systemic impact on their organization(s) that can be sustained long 
term. 

 The Mastership Committee and Awards Committee encourage letters of recommendation and support 
to be submitted in the letter writer’s primary language; ACP will utilize translation services as 
appropriate. 

Next Steps 

Do you have a mentor, trainee, colleague, or peer deserving recognition? A person who challenges you to 
work at your highest level and constantly inspires those around them? The Awards and Mastership 
Committees of the American College of Physicians invite your assistance in recognizing the accomplishments 
of distinguished individuals and organizations through the College's awards and Masterships program. The 
College offers 23 awards and a number of Masterships to recognize outstanding contributions in the practice 
of medicine, teaching, research, public service, leadership, and medical volunteerism.  

Step 1: Visit here to review the various awards ACP offers to recognize accomplishments in leadership, 
teaching, volunteerism and service, advocacy, medical humanities, and contributions to ACP. 

Step 2: Identify a qualified nominee (see website for exclusions). 

Step 3: Collect support letters from four others who feel strongly about your nominee. With few exceptions, 
almost anyone can write nomination and support letters, even a patient. 

Step 4: Submit your nomination letter, supporting letters, a brie
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Volunteers Needed! 
Primary care professionals are needed to p
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